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Consultation Paper 15 December 2023 

1. This is Vector Limited's (Vector) submission on the Gas Industry Company's (GIG)

Consultation Paper, Changes to Gas Governance Arrangements - Statement of Proposal -

Consultation Paper, dated 15 December 2023. We acknowledge the GIC's related

workstreams on the matters covered in this Statement of Proposal ("SOP").

2. Vector is committed to working with the GIG, the AGMI working group and other industry

participants to improving the regulatory framework to support the progress of market-led

activities across the rollout of advanced gas metering infrastructure, 0+1 and the potential

injection of renewable gases into gas distribution systems.

3. We consider all of these measures are key to unlocking value for the long-term benefit of

consumers, as well as to support New Zealand's energy transition and decarbonisation goals.

4. We respond to the specific questions in the consultation paper, using the template provided

below. No part of our submission is confidential.

Yours Sincerely 

For and On Behalf of Vector Limited, 

Monica Choy 

Senior Regulatory and Pricing Partner 

creating a new energy future 
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